
Just a few reminders for your diary: 

Raffle Tickets 
We will shortly be sending tickets 
home for our Christmas Raffle.  
Please return any tickets you wish to 
buy along with £1.00 per strip before 
the raffle is drawn on  Wednesday 
18th December. If you would like to 
buy more tickets these will be     
available from the school office.   
Please remember to write your name 
and contact number on the back of 

each ticket (or they will not be  
entered into the draw). 

Christmas Performances 
Reception  
9th December 2.30 p.m. &  
10th December 9.30 a.m. 
Tickets on sale from 2nd December. 
(only 2 per family). £2.00 per ticket 
Yr 1 & 2   
16th December at 2 p.m. & 
17th December at 9.30 a.m 
Tickets on sale from  9th December 
(only 2 per family). £2.00 per ticket 
 
DVD’s will once again be on sale—letter’s 
to follow.  We do ask that parents do 
not take photographs or make any       
recordings at the concert for  
Safeguarding  reasons. 

Winter Gritting Arrangements 

During the winter when the weather is 

icy, we will grit a path way from each 

set of gates to school’s main entrance.  Can 

we please ask that you keep an eye on your 

child before they come into school to avoid 

any accidents.  

Unexpected School Closures 

If for any reason we have to close school, 

please listen to 2BR & Radio Lancashire as 

they regularly update their audience on any 

school closures.  We will also inform you by 

text message. Please ensure we have your  

up-to-date mobile number. 

Christmas Lunch & Christmas 
Jumper Day  
Both Christmas lunch  & 
Christmas Jumper day are on        
Friday 13th December.  
 
If your child normally has a 
packed lunch please let the 
office know if you would like 
them to join the rest of the 
children and 
staff for       
Christmas 
lunch. 

School Closes on Friday 20 December at 2.30 p.m (there will be no After School Club ).  
All the classes will be  having parties.  Children can come to school wearing their party clothes. However, please ensure that 

they have suitable footwear as they will be playing outside.  School re-opens on Monday 6th January 2020 at  8.55 a.m. 

 
Mrs Renshaw and all the team would like to wish you all a Very Happy Christmas 
Holiday and a Happy New Year. 

Attendance 
Whole School attendance 
from September — 
15th   November was 
96.33%. 
 
Number of Lates for this  
period  305. 
Let’s improve this! Victorian Christmas—

Education visit 
Yr 2 will be visiting        
Gawthorpe Hall on Friday 

6th December—letters will 
be going out very shortly.  

Yr 2 Choir 
The choir will be visiting 

Greenbrook Church on 11th 
December and Eaves Hall 

Care home on the 18th     
December — letters to follow. 

Don’t forget to like our twitter 

posts 


